
I'm the qualified person of  Laboratorio Cellule Staminali, Cell Factory e Biobanca working 

into Santa Maria Hospital in Terni Italy, a cell factory already authorized by AIFA. 

 

We produce human neural stem cells that we will use into sxperimental trials on neurological 

diseases. 

 

 I think that the consultation document is adequately detailed and I agree with the tasks 

described into the document. 

 

Best regards 

 

Maurizio Gelati 

 


